
From: Jan Eckert
To: Shelly L Armstrong; Archive
Subject: Ferris Student Can Drive Benefits Charities
Date: 04/13/2006 03:01 PM

Included below is a press release regarding Operation Cans, a can drive organized by Ferris
State University students to raise funds for local charities.
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Ferris students coordinate can drive for local charities

BIG RAPIDS – The Ferris State University Association of Future Educators and Kappa Delta
Pi International Honor Society are organizing Operation Cans from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. April 21.

Operation cans is a can and bottle drive designed to raise funds for the Mecosta-Osceola
United Way and Project Starburst. Cans and bottles may be dropped off on Morrison Avenue
across the street from Burger King. Volunteers will collect and recycle all can and bottle
donations.

For more information, contact Angie Robbins at fsuafe@aol.com. Robbins serves as
president of both organizations.
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